Honoring Mary Brinegar: A Leader in Environmental Stewardship

Turtle Creek Association (TCA) announces Mary Brinegar as our guest of honor for this year's Azalea Luncheon. Mary's exceptional leadership at the Dallas Arboretum perfectly aligns with TCA's environmental mission, making her an ideal choice for this prestigious recognition.

When Mary assumed the role of President and CEO of the Dallas Arboretum in 1996, she inherited a botanical garden facing significant challenges. Armed with her background in fundraising, Mary embarked on a transformative journey that would shape the Arboretum's legacy for years to come.

Over the past 26 years, Mary's visionary leadership has propelled the Arboretum to new heights. She has overseen the development of 60 percent of the Arboretum's property surrounding White Rock Lake, expanding its footprint and enhancing its natural beauty. 

Mary's commitment to innovation and growth is evident in the numerous additions and renovations she has spearheaded at the Arboretum. 

Today, thanks to Mary's steadfast leadership, the Dallas Arboretum is recognized as one of the top arboretums in the world, earning countless accolades and honors along the way. Her dedication to environmental stewardship and botanical excellence serves as an inspiration to us all.

We are honored to have Mary Brinegar join us at this year's Azalea Luncheon.

